
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wildcat PYP Newsletter  

Ways Students Can Practice Agency Over the Summer 

There are many ways that students can continue to practice student agency and take 
ownership of their learning during the summer months. One strategy is to pursue 
personal interests and passions through independent reading, research, or creative 
projects. This could involve exploring a new topic, learning a new skill, or pursuing a 
hobby. By setting goals and taking initiative, students can continue to develop their 
independence and self-direction, while also staying engaged and motivated. 

Another way that IB students can practice student agency over the summer is by taking 
action on issues that are important to them. This could involve volunteering in their 
community, raising awareness about a social or environmental issue, or starting a project 
that addresses a local or global problem. By taking action and making positive 
contributions, students can continue to develop their sense of responsibility and agency, 
while also making a difference in the world around them. Overall, maintaining student 
agency over the summer requires a sense of initiative, creativity, and responsibility, but it 
can also be a rewarding and empowering experience for IB students. 
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The Learner Profile Thinker   

The 411 

Did you know that 

Copeland has several 

policies that will help 

parents and stakeholders 

better understand the IB 

Program at Copeland?  

Admissions Policy ² Grading 

Philosophy and Process 

Inclusion Policy ² Special 

Education 

Language Policy ² 

Development of Language 

Technology Policy ² Role of 

technology  

Child Protection Policy ² 

Ensuring the safety of our 

students 

Admissions Policy ² 

Enrollment requirements   

Academic Honesty Policy ² 

Safe and fair use   

Policies are located 


